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March 15, 2023 
 
Registration 
Registration for the 23-24 school year began this week.  There is a  $75 registration 
fee per student if you have not registered yet.   Students in 3K and 4K will 
receive $500 off their tuition  for each year attended when their child is in 
kindergarten.  The $500 began this year, so current 4K students will receive $500 
towards kindergarten next year.  
 
Referrals 
Know someone who would love to come to St. Edward School?  If you refer a new 
family, you would receive $100 off your child's tuition.  The best referrals are from happy 
people! 
 
School Choice 
Returning students going into 4K, K, and 1st grade are eligible for the School Choice 
program if your income qualifies.  School Choice registration begins on February 
1st.  Returning families to school choice will need to register on our website and with 
school choice.  You will need to bring a proof of residency document to the office once 
you register.  New students to school choice will need to register and then give me the 
documents that it requests, as well as a proof of residency document.   
 
Leukemia Hop 
Thank you to everyone who donated for the Leukemia Hop we did for Catholic Schools 
Week.  We made $1347.67!!!!!  We donated that money to St. Baldrick's.   
 
Lunch and Recess help needed 
We are in need of someone to help with the lunch room and lunch recess on 
Wednesdays.  Please let us know asap if you are able to help.  All volunteers must be 
Virtus trained.  Thank you in advance.  
 
Choir singing at Mass 
The choir is going to be singing at Mass on Friday, March 24th.  Please join us if you 
are able.  
 
Lunch change March 31st 
On March 31st we are changing the lunch from waffles to Little Caesars Pizza. If you 
signed up for waffles or paid monthly, we will reimburse you in April. Thank you for 
understanding! 
 
Fish Fries 
Our World Famous Fish Fries began on Friday, 2/24.  If you haven't tried them yet, I 
highly recommend it!!!  If you have, we will see you there!!  There is a sign up board at 
Mass for helping with the fish fries.   
 



Stations of the Cross  
Students will be going to church to say the Stations of the Cross.  Families may join us 
as we walk through and read about each station.  The parish will also be providing times 
for the public to join in on the Stations of the Cross.  School will be hosting one more on 
March 29th at 10:30am.   
 
Get Active Makeup Day 
The 3rd-5th grades will have their makeup day for the Get Active they missed due to the 
snow day on Thursday, March 16th from 3-4 pm.   
 
March 
    16th - Makeup day for 3-5th grades Get Active 3-4pm 
    17th - Mass 8:15am; Fish Fry 4:30-7pm 
    19th - First Eucharist Retreat for second grade families 8:45am - 12pm 
    22nd - k-5th field trip to St. Nicks for Franki Moscato 
    24th - Mass 8:15am; Fish Fry 4:30-7pm 
    29th - Mass 8:15am; Stations of the cross 10:30am 
    31st - Mass 8:15am; Fish Fry 4:30-7pm 
 
Blessings for a wonderful week! 
 
Mrs. Renee Cowart 
 


